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Dear fellow Residents,  1st February 2018 

 
"KNIT & NATTER GROUP NEWS from Elske Fann 

 

Blankets for Mandela 

 

For almost all of last year the Knit & Natter ladies knitted squares to be sewn together to make blankets for the 

“67 Blankets for Mandela” initiative. 

The cost of the wool was contributed from ResCom funds. 8 blankets were completed and the Herculean task 

of sewing the squares together was done by Lettie Goslin and Bev Jackson. 

Thanks and appreciation too to the non-knitters who encouraged and spurred us on! 

  

Msobomvu Senior Primary School, Near Ugie. 

 

Chris and Sue Edwards sponsor this school in the Eastern Cape. 

To keep themselves out of mischief, the Knit & Natter ladies decided to knit beanies and scarves to keep the 

school children warm in winter. To date 70 beanies and 40 scarves have been completed. 

There are 87 pupils in the school and our aim is to give each child a scarf and a beanie.  Knit on, ladies – we 

are almost there, and hope to reach our goal before Chris and Sue leave for their next visit to the school in 

March. 

Thank you to both Chris and Sue for the tea and lovely eats you provided for the ladies on Monday 

15th January. 

 

  

 

 

 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about the Knit and Natter Group 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Guide Dog Collections 

 

A huge word of thanks to all who have taken the trouble to collect, and deliver to me, newspapers (for the 

puppies toilet needs) and yoghurt containers (for making Dog Ice Lollies – a great hit with all the dogs in the 

kennels). 

 

Also, for the bread clips that have put into the collection bottle in the library. 

 

At date, two Golden Labrador puppies have arrived, and more in “the pipeline” in the very near future. Your 

contributions are greatly appreciated." 

 

Chris Edwards -  ResCom Communications  

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 


